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SB692 Public Hearing March 11, 2013 
 
To the legisative committee: 
  
This bill the way it is wrote, will hurt small business by raising the cost to purchase new 
equipment.  Forcing them to fix their old insufficient equipment. It will also hurt the wholesalers that stock 
this equipment.  After the date cannot sell it in the state.  The effiency changes that occured four years 
ago, caused the wholesalers to lose million of dollars and is causing them to not stock equipment, slowing 
down economic growth and cutting jobs. Federal effiency standards are set by data manufacture and not 
the date of sale.  Which is much better for the wholesale network.  
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